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Resolution celebrating Howard University Gospel Choir’s performance at Holy 

Redeemer Institutional Church of God in Christ on March 9, 2018. 

 
 WHEREAS, 

 

HOWARD UNIVERSITY GOSPEL 

CHOIR 
 

performed at Holy Redeemer Institutional Church of God in Christ, 3500 W. Mother 

Daniels Way on March 9, 2018 ; and 

 

 WHEREAS, Howard University has educated and guided African American 

students in the fields of medicine, engineering, architecture, law, social work, education, 

and the humanities as a historically Black university since its foundation in 1867; and 

 

WHEREAS, Howard University has a long held commitment to the study of 

disadvantaged groups in the American and global society while working toward the 

elimination of inequities related to race, color, social, economic, and political 

circumstances; and 

 

WHEREAS, Howard University continues to spread its message of justice and 

equality through artistic forms such as the Howard University Gospel Choir’s Glorious 

Tour; and   

 

 WHEREAS, Bishop Sedgwick Daniels of Holy Redeemer Institutional Church of 

God in Christ and the Institute for the Preservation of African American Music and Arts 

welcomed the world-renowned Howard University Gospel Choir to Milwaukee to 

perform and spread Christ’s message with the Milwaukee community; now therefore, be 

it 

 

 RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

welcomes the Howard University Gospel Choir to Milwaukee, extends its sincere 

appreciation for sharing its powerful music with the community and wishes for it 

continued success; and, be it 

 

 FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to the Howard University Gospel Choir. 

 

Introduced by Common Council members Ashanti Hamilton, Milele A. Coggs, Jim 

Bohl, Russell W. Stamper, II, Mark A. Borkowski, Terry L. Witkowski, José G. Pérez, 



Chantia Lewis, Khalif J. Rainey, and Cavalier Johnson and approved by all members 

of the Milwaukee Common Council on March 27, 2018. 


